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Prison sentences are not supposed to be torture. But the dehumanizing polices and 

practices at Coffee Creek amount to torture. The GIPA report shows that women 

incarcerated at Coffee Creek are suffering unnecessary violence, harassment and 

neglect. Please bring back some dignity, humanity and safety to our prison system.  

Pass SB1120 


